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School Mission:  Sandhills Elementary School is a safe, fun place where our minds and bodies grow.
April 29,  2025                  Written by Students of Sandhills

2025-2026 Class Lists - Important Information for Parents
Meetings Thursday, May 1, 2025

Parents may make an appointment, if necessary, to share student learning information that may affect 
student class placement for the 2025-2026 school year. 

Parents requesting appointments must be aware of the following information:
● Please call the school as soon as possible to book a 10-minute appointment.
● All appointments will take place in person, by appointment with Mrs. Morris on Thursday, May 1.
● All parent requests MUST be focused on the learning needs of the child that the school may not be 

aware of.
● Requests for specific teachers will not be accepted.
● Requests that are made to put children with their friends will not be considered. There are 

simply too many students in the school to allow for friendship choices.
Class lists are created with the best interests of all students in mind. We consider past history and specific 
student learning needs, among other criteria. Only make an appointment if it is truly necessary. 

CARE Bear Assembly 
Wednesday, April 30 

at 12:45 pm
Parents are invited to join 

Sandhills staff and students at 
their monthly CARE Bear 
Assembly at 12:45 pm.  

Classes that will be presenting 
are 

FM/W, 1F and 3A.

Did You Know?
The month of May has 21 school days 
(including Ascension Day).  May is an 

important month of learning, year end assessments and fun!  It 
is important that students are getting to bed on time and that 
they are attending school every day!

Hot Dog Sale 
Thursday, May 1 $1.50 

Please write in your child’s agenda 
if they will be having a hotdog.
Ketchup and mustard are the 

condiments that will be available.

Bus Driver Appreciation Week - May 5- 9
Our drivers do their best to ensure student safety each and every school day.  Have your 

child do something special for their bus driver to show appreciation.  Bus Drivers are 
invited to Sandhills for coffee and cinnamon buns on Thursday, May 8 at 2:00 pm

Pre-K Information Session for the 
2025/2026 School Year - Thursday, May 8

On Thursday, May 8 at 10:00 am, our Pre-K program will have a short 
presentation and open house. We invite parents of 3 and 4 year-old 
children with language or special needs to come out and see if the 
Pre-K program is a good fit for their child. There will be time to ask 
questions, tour the classroom and meet some of our staff. Please help 
spread the word!
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Second Step Spotlight 
Friendship Skills 
Inviting to Play
At our school it’s important to notice and have 
empathy when other kids are being left out. Inviting 
other students to play is a caring thing to do. When 
children invite others to play, they will get to know 
them better. This week, encourage your child to 
notice if anyone is being left out at recess and 
remind them that they can invite that person to join 
in and play! 

Sandhills 
Track & Field

May is a busy month at Sandhills! Many things are 
going on, as a result we have decided to host our 

school track and field event during our daily Physical 
Education classes. Students will have an opportunity 
to learn and participate in each track and field event. 
The top students in each event, in grades 1-3 , will 

be eligible to participate in the FVSD Track and Field 
meet at Ridgeview Central School on May 30th. If 
your child is selected, a permission slip will be sent 

home. 

Hats on For 
Mental Health

Wednesday, May 7

In support of mental health 
awareness, students and 
staff are encouraged to 

wear a hat.

Pre-Order 2024-2025 Yearbooks
2024-2025 yearbooks are available to be pre-ordered for $20 each. 
You can order by filling out the form that will be sent home or you 

can order online at SchoolCashOnline.com.  To guarantee a 
2024-2025 yearbook please order by May 28, 2025. Yearbooks will 

arrive in the Fall of 2025.

KFC Sale 
Thursday, May 8

Kindergarten T/T orders due by on 
Tuesday, May 6.  All other orders are due 

by 10:00 am, on 
Wednesday, May 7.

Cheese Pizza Sale 
Thursday, May 15

Kindergarten T/T orders due by 10:00 am, on 
Tuesday, May 13.   All other orders are 

due by 10:00 am, on Wednesday, May 14.

Victoria Day 
Monday, May 19
School Closed 

 

Subway Sale
Thursday, May 22

($3.00)
Kindergarten T/T orders due by 10:00 

am, on Tuesday, May 20  All other 
orders are due by 10:00 am, on 

Wednesday, May 21.

Bicycles and Bike Helmet Reminder

All students who ride their bike, skateboard or scooter to school 
must have a bicycle helmet on.  Bikes are parked at the front of the 

school.  Children without helmets  will not be allowed to ride their 
bikes home.  We care  about your children and want to do our part in 

ensuring their safety.  
Thank you for your support.

***Kindergarten registration will be held on
 May 8 from 9:00 - 3:00.***
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